
My name is Jacob and I'm an Oregonian. I am sending this email to let it known that I desire to 
see Oregon sign on to the National Popular Vote Compact. As someone who faces daily distress 
over the atrocities our current president is committing, I can't help but think of how things 
would be different if presidents were decided on the basis of the popular vote. Our country is, 
in fact, so rigged with gerrymandering that it is no longer clear that we are even a democracy. 
In fact, what is left of our democracy is at stake, and that is why it is more urgent than ever to 
pass pro-democracy reform like the National Popular Vote. Please pass it, so as to protect our 
right to adequate political representation.  
 
Jacob Hunt 
 


